
Page 1 of 1 

 

Linda Wrazen 
Regulatory Case Administrator 
8330 Century Park Ct, CP32D 
San Diego, CA  92123-1530 
858-637-7914 
858-525-2385 

 
 
September 18, 2009 
 
Mr. Iain Fisher 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA  94102 
 
Dear Iain: 
 
Enclosed is SDG&E’s response to your “Determination of Completeness letter dated September 9, 2009 
in connection with SDG&E’s East County Substation Project (A-09-08-003). 
 
Please be advised that the attachments to this submission contain confidential materials; review 
and access is restricted subject to CPUC Sections 454.5(g), 583, and GO 66-C and D. 06-06-066. 
 
Thank you for your continued communication on this project.  Should you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
//signed// 
 
Linda Wrazen 
Regulatory Case Administrator 
 
Rica Nitka 
Project Manager 
Dudek 
605 Third Street  
Encinitas, CA  92024 
 


